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Thank you for choosing Hilton Nagasaki.

We would like to inform you that our Chinese restaurant “Fukukairo” will be temporarily closed from
Friday, August 1, 2025, until further notice.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your kind understanding.
Updates on the reopening will be shared on our official website once confirmed.

General Manager
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Due to a temporary shortage of staff, we are currently unable to maintain stable and efficient operations.

To ensure the continued quality of our service and the well-being of our staff, we have decided to temporarily
close the restaurant.

We are working to resume normal operations as soon as possible and appreciate your kind understanding
and support.
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